GREENS REPORT 
June 2024


Here we are heading towards the end of June. 
The club championship has come and gone with a very good display of golf on finals day. 
June weather wise has been a cold month, with hailstones on the morning of the quarter finals. A cold Westerly wind nearing gale force was the challenging conditions for the semi-finals.
Out on the course right now is keeping up with the mowing regime with good definition throughout the course. 
Greens being cut 5 times a week, tees 3 times a week, and fairways twice a week. 
Keeping up with divoting of tees and fairways . 
One thing still needing looked at is the bell stand at 11th green. 
Possibly look at a fancy metal one with the 12 Shiskine logo incorporated..?
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